
 As your student progresses through their high school education, their GPA is cumulative. This
becomes really important for their college applications and graduation. Please make sure that

your student is trying to improve any grades and that they are following the A-G requirements.
The last day to fix any grades that are going on their transcript for this first semester is on

December 14. Our last day for Saturday School for this semester is December 2. If your student
attends they can receive full credit on their late assignments, make up an absence, or receive

homework help. Please encourage your student to attend if they need to!

December 5 
Orchestra concert

@ 6-8:00 pm

T E A C H E R  O F  T H E  M O N T H

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

CONNECT WITH USCONNECT WITH US  
@avhs_asb 

@avhsacamedies 
arroyovalley.sbcusd.com

1881 W Base Line St  San Bernardino, CA 92411

(909) 381-4295

dont miss THE date!dont miss THE date!
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information

 about upcoming
 holiday giveaways

December 7 
Choir concert
@ 6-8:00 pm

December 9 
YMCA Christmas Parade

@  7-12: pm

December 11-14 
NWEA testing in math and ELA

December 18-January 5
Winter Break 
NO SCHOOL 

December 2 
Last Saturday school before 

the end of semester
@ 8-12:00 pm

“As we begin December, I look back at how quickly this school year has gone

so far. Throughout these first few months, in my new role, I want to thank

each and every one of you for your patience and support. I truly love the

wonderful students, families and community that we have at AVHS. Please

help us encourage our students to stay focused and include study time to

prepare them for FINALS week. On behalf of the staff at AVHS, have a joyous

holiday season and a prosperous New Year!” 

Principal Gonzalez

“As the lead of our esteemed academy, I am thrilled to share that we stand
out as one of the few academies in the district to have a Career Technical

Student Organization (CTSO) which is DECA. DECA is an international
organization that prepares emerging leaders and entrepreneurs in marketing,

finance, hospitality, and management in high schools and colleges around
the globe.This alignment with DECA underscores our commitment to

providing our students with practical, real-world experiences and insights
into the business world. Beyond my professional role, I am passionate about
building connections within the broader community. I actively network with

other local business owners, fostering relationships that benefit both our
academy and the community at large. In my personal life, I cherish the time
spent exploring new places and creating memories with my fiancée and our
beloved dog, finding a perfect balance between my professional endeavors

and personal fulfillment.”

M R . L O Z A N Oscan here to sign up 
for Saturday school

December 16
Pure Land Foundation 

Food Distribution 


